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False Claims Act Initial Certification or Recertification Letters 
As part of the federal Deficit Reduction Act of 2005, all health care providers/entities receiving Medicaid funding of 
more than $5,000,000 annually are required to inform staff, contractors and agents about: 

1) Federal and State False Claim Acts,  
2) protections as whistleblowers, and  
3) the organization’s policies and procedures for detecting and preventing fraud, waste and abuse.  

Initial Certification and Recertification letters for Nevada Medicaid Fee-for-Service providers/entities receiving a 
total net payment of more than $5,000,000 (based on Tax ID number) between October 1, 2022, and September 30, 
2023, will be mailed on December 29, 2023.  

These letters will be mailed via certified mail to the provider’s/entity’s mailing address on file with Nevada Medicaid 
and must be responded to with the requested information within 90 calendar days of December 29, 2023. 

If you have any questions concerning a False Claims Act Initial Certification or Recertification letter received after 
December 29, 2023, please send an email to nevadamedicaidfca@gainwelltechnologies.com for assistance.  Please 
include in the email your National Provider Identifier (NPI) and your Tax ID number. 
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